
National Conference  

“Campaigning for 
outstanding bus services”  

Saturday 17 June 2023, 11am – 4pm  
In person in York and on Zoom  

 

 

Our privatised bus services are failing us:  

Unreliable and infrequent services, high fares, even more cuts 
threatened.  

This conference will discuss how we can build effective campaigns 
locally and nationally by sharing experiences from around the UK.  

The opening plenary session with national speakers will be followed 
by workshops to develop future activities. 

To register for the event please go to our website: 
yhpctransportaction.wordpress.com  
 
Or email: yandhpc@gmail.com             Scan QR code 
Or phone: 07837 996 888  

 

This conference was initiated by the Yorkshire & Humber Pensioners 

Convention and is sponsored by a number of other organisations 

  
I ’ m sure  
there was a  
bus last week   

  
What day  
does the  
bus come?   


